
 

 

NESKOWIN COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION (NCA) 

P.O. BOX 820 

NESKOWIN, OR 97149 

 

Date:   Posted in Neskowin Community Post Office (CPO) on December 15, 2009 

To:      Neskowin Community Postal Office (CPO) Patrons 

From:  Christi Clark 

            Neskowin Community Association, President 

  

Looks like the USPS is proposing closing down our CPO and placing a bank of mailboxes off 

Highway 101.  

 

This is the moment to Contact Senator Wyden and Congressman Schrader about this 

unacceptable situation.  Senator Wyden and Representative Schrader have been keeping abreast of 

the CPO situation by Linda Vickers and other community members 

 

Senator Ron Wyden 

%Fritz Graham 

fritz_graham@wyden.senate.gov 

202 224 5244 

 

Representative Kurt Schrader 

%Megan Christensen 

202 225 5699 

 

Information has been received that the second search for a person to operate our post office has 

produced 16 applicants but only two of those applications were judged complete.  The two that were 

complete, reportedly, had bid amounts too high.  Therefore a successful applicant/bidder was not 

found. 

 

The applicant packet consists of five pages, 11 pages of instruction and a website reference of 80 

pages.  We are now urging a further search with clear advice given to the applicants.   

 

If you have questions or would like to see a copy of the correspondence with USPS   

email Charlie Walker or me. 

Charlie Walker   

cwalker@oregoncoast.com 

 

Best regards, 

Christi Clark 

cclark@oregoncoast.com 

Neskowin Community Association, President 
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